
Welcome Back
Shorebirds

Sunday November 7th



4.30pm -  6.30pm



Lee Point Beach

Come down to Lee Point Beach to welcome the shorebirds back to
the beaches of North Australia.



This event will give you an opportunity to view the amazing birds
that have journeyed thousands of kilometers to be feed and roost

on our beaches. 



There will be free food and activities for kids. 



All are welcome, 
not just the shorebirds!




Symbols courtesy of the NESP Northern Australia Hub, nespnorthern.edu.au.

https://www.nespnorthern.edu.au/

